
 

 

Executive Summary 
 
 

Opinion of the Romanian Chamber of Deputies on the 
Proposal for a Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council establishing 

“Erasmus”: the Union programme  for education, training, youth and sport and repealing 
Regulation (EU) No 1288/2013  

COM(2018) 367 
 
 

The Chamber of Deputies supports the Erasmus programme, the “DiscoverEU” initiative and the 
establishment of the European Education Area by 2025. 

The Chamber of Deputies recommends extending the approach on developing entrepreneurship in all 
areas of economy, together with the digital area, in Union strategies on youth and in the implementation 
of the Erasmus programme. 

The Chamber of Deputies considers that is necessary to promote the complementarity of the Erasmus 
programme with other Union programmes and policies, and that is necessary to intensify transnational 
and international communication between organisations in the field of education, training, youth and 
sport. 

Nonetheless, the Chamber of Deputies recommends reducing the administrative burden for 
beneficiaries and implementation bodies, simplifying formalities and prohibiting excessive bureaucratic 
practices.  

 


